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Post Grad 
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Overland High School 
IST Building, 12400 E. Jewell Ave., Aurora, CO 80012 

Post Grad Site T: 720.747.3452 F: 720.747.3896 

 
Greeting Blazers,  

 The OHS Post Grad Team is excited to welcome you back 
to campus for the 2020-2021 school year. There are many 
changes to this school year but we know that together, we 
will be Blazer Great, Blazer Proud, Blazer Excellent!  
 
-The OHS Post Grad Team 

 
 

 
 

 

Post Grad/Records Office  
(IST Building) 

 
Ms. Espinosa 

Counselor (Last Names Mo-Ph) 
Post Grad Coordinator 

 
Mr. Sewell  

Post Grad Specialist 

Ms. Shealey 
Registrars Assistant  

Mrs. Snyder  
Registrar 

Ms. Dominique 
School Psychologist 

Saint Dominique 
Therapy Dog (Fridays) 

 

Counseling Office 
(Main Building, Suite A) 

Ms. Clark  
Counseling Assistant 

Mr. Childress (Last Names A-Boo) 

Mrs. Fritz  (Last Names Bon-D) 

Mrs. Clark (Last Names E-Har) 
 

Ms. Houck (Last Names Has-Ln)  
 

Dr. Dobrow (Last Names Lo-Mn) 
(Counseling Coordinator) 

Mrs. Pineda (Last Names Pi-Sk)  

Mrs. Szenderski (Last Names Sl-Z) 

 
Interested in learning more about the 

Counselors at OHS? Visit our Counseling 
page! 

 

Public Service Announcements: 

All Counselors, All Grades! 

A few weeks ago, communication went out to families and 

students regarding our new counseling model. Click here to read 

our reasoning behind it. This letter is also available in Spanish here.  

Schoology & Google Classroom 

All seniors have access to resources and materials regarding Post 

Grad on Schoology and Google Classroom. Students should 

check these platforms at minimum once per week.  

Naviance 

Students should be logging into their Naviance at least once per 

week. Use Naviance to build your college list, keep track of your 

college applications, sign up to meet with college admission reps 

and to find scholarships.  

CreekMail 

Students should be checking their CreekMail on a daily basis. 

Please wear your mask & wear your ID to keep us all safe!  

SENIOR EDITION 08/19/2020 


